
 

Board of Education Information 
To:​ Board of Education 

From:​ Matt Rich 

Date:​ April 18, 2025 

Re:​ Consolidated District Plan 

Recommendation: 

It is the recommendation of the Superintendent to approve the 2025-26 Consolidated District Plan 
as presented. 

Background Information: 

The Consolidated District Plan identifies the focus areas for the Title I, II, IV, IDEA Flow Through 
and Preschool grants. This has been presented to a variety of stakeholders including the 
Leadership Team, Board of Education, and St. John’s school leadership. Once this plan is 
approved, we will be able to apply for State and Federal funding in the grant areas. 
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